
William Ross 
Auditor 

 

“Together we are strong!” 

 

William joined Local #517 in 2006, and says the best job he’s ever 

had is working as an equipment operator 3 in Orange County. The 

proud Grandfather of 7 enjoys spending his free time fishing and is 

committed to staying active with Local #517 by participating in 

political meetings/events, contract negotiations, and Central Labor 

Councils. 
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